
Operations Department   

 

 

Date:  January 8, 2025 

From: Engineering & Infrastructure Division 

To:  Ian Search, Planner 1 

Re:  Committee of Adjustment – January 22, 2025 – A/34/2024 

Operations has reviewed A-34-2024 – 9234 St. Clair Road application and offer the 
following comments: 
  

• Since the applicant is still within the lot coverage limits with the proposed addition, 
Engineering has no comments related to this adjustment. 

 

 
______________________________________________ 
Team Leader – Development Engineering and Approvals 
 
Approved by: Krystal Kalbol, P.Eng. 


